
Exposed 

 

 

CONTROL OF SCIENCE WITHIN SCENIHR KEY RESEARCH PAPERS  

EXCLUDED 

 

Scientific Committee on Emerging and Newly Identified Health Risks (SCENIHR) member 
Dr Hansson Mild exposes control of science within the SCENIHR group. SCENIHR 
excluded many studies from the latest scientific review, including five studies by the 
Hardell Group, published in 2013. At the same time SCENIHR is excluding Dr. Mild's key 
scientific papers, but then promoting his participation as giving balance and transparency to 
this process. These studies are the longest studies on mobile phones and brain cancer. 

 
The report fails to do a thorough review of hundreds of papers on non-ionizing 
electromagnetic fields (EMF) and biological health effects, with many papers containing 
new information in the field concerning EMR impacts. 

 

In addition, Lukas Margaritis, Professor Emeritus from the University of Athens and Dr 
Adamantia Fragopoulou and esteemed colleagues forwarded a report to SCENIHR including 
references to superb research highlighting studies working with everyday use of wireless 
devices demonstrating serious impacts on oxidative stress induction, learning and memory 
deficits, fertility reduction and cell death in animal models. These studies are published in 
high quality peer reviewing journals and are still excluded from the SCENIHR report. 

 

Dr Fragopoulou said "We have pointed out serious omissions of publications from the 
SCENIHR opinion during the hearing in Athens on March 27-28 as well as on the uploaded 
file to SCENIHR. We are expecting to see much more references in the final form of the 
report." 

 
The Bioinitiative Group, Pandora Board, Susan Foster, Mona Nilsson and Dr Hansson Mild 
supported the Radiation Research Trust with letters sent directly to the Acting Director at 
the EU Commission. 

 
The UK Radiation Research Trust is calling all politicians to raise this issue at the highest 
level as many lives are at risk and the public have a right to know. 

 
See letters to John Ryan, Acting Director of the Public Health Directorate at the 
EU Commission. Download here: 

 
 RRT letter to John Ryan 28th April 2014 main 

 BioInitiative letter to EU Commission 

 Susan Foster's letter to John Ryan Acting Director EC May 8 2014 

http://radiationresearch.org/images/rrt_articles/RRT%20letter%20to%20John%20Ryan%2028th%20April%202014%20main.pdf
http://radiationresearch.org/images/rrt_articles/BioInitiative%20letter%20%20to%20EU%20Commission.pdf
http://radiationresearch.org/images/rrt_articles/Susan-Fosters-letter-to-John-Ryan-Acting-Director-EC-May-8-2014.pdf
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